

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting November 7th, 2009

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:04am in the Trev Deeley Motorcycles conference room.

OLD BUSINESS:

October 3rd was our season ender ride to Lou's Grill in Abbotsford; not too many riders due to the weather.

October 4th was the Vancouver Toy Run – lots of bikes this year. The After Burner Party at Trev Deeley's was a success. The chicken soup that was provided tasted really good and was free to all riders. Thank you to Trev Deeley Motorcycles for having this great event.

October 17th we had the Road Captains meeting. They discussed what has happened this year and what could be changed/improved for 2010. Ladies of Harley had a meeting as well. The Christmas party was planned and also future events. Thank you to all volunteers that organized rides and/or volunteered at events for our H.O.G. chapter. We could not have a successful H.O.G chapter without all your help.

October 18th - Fraser Valley Toy Run approx. 1800 bikes.

October 24th – Bowling night. Only 11 people that actually bowled. The ones that did bowl had a real good time.

NEW BUSINESS:

We will be sponsoring two families for Christmas this year. At today's meeting alone we raised \$800.00 towards the Christmas fund. Way to go members!!! It will be a great year for these two families. Thank you to all for your kind generosity. A hamper has now been placed in the store to put any items that you may want to donate. We will still accept cash donations, cheques (please write cheques to Trev Deeley Motorcycles) or also with debit at the main reception at Trev Deeley Motorcycles. Family #1 is a single mom with 3 girls ages are 7, 4 and 8 months. Family #2 is a single mom with 3 children; girl age 12 and 2 boys age 3 & 4.

November 15th is the Ladies of Harley's brunch at Mission Springs Pub at 11:30am. Please do not arrive too early.

November 18th Trev Deeley's is having a Guys and Gals Tech Night. Sign up is in the Service department only. There are no more spaces available but there is a wait list. If you have signed up and cannot make it, please call the Service department at 604-291-1875 to take your name off the attending list so others will be able to attend.